## Center for Early Education and Care

## **Image Release**

The Center for Early Education and Care of the University of Massachusetts Amherst uses digital and printed photos of children for a variety of reasons: as learning tools in the classroom, to document children's learning experiences and to share information with families.

Please read the descriptions below and indicate if you allow your child's image to be used by CEEC in any or all of the circumstances described. Please check each applicable line.

I grant permission for my child's image to be used:
in my child's assessments to document their learning experiences and/or growt over time
in documentation of class activities which may be posted in the classroom or or the exterior of the classroom
in email newsletters/updates to enrolled families of my child's classroom
in center-wide newsletters, projects or postings
Child's Name (print)
Parent/Guardian Name (print)
Parent/Guardian Signature
Date

Photos or videos may also be used to train other early childhood professionals or to support University coursework and research. If a specific project arises from either on- or off-campus individuals, *CEEC parents will always be asked to grant permission separately for their child by signing a consent form with detailed information on the project.*